McNary School District

P.O. Box 598 McNary, Arizona 85930 (928) 334-2293

March 29, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome back to school! We are excited to have students back in our building! All students should be attending school on either A (Mondays and Wednesdays) or B (Tuesdays and Thursdays) days and working virtually on Fridays. On the days students are at home, they are expected be working virtually on their normal school work. With the school reopening, attendance is vitally important to your student's progress through the rest of the school year.

Your child is expected to be in school on their assigned days. If they are not in school, they will be counted absent, even if they do work at home. To avoid this, a parent/guardian needs to call the school as soon as it is apparent that a student will not be in school. See the Student Handbook for absences that will be excused.

On the days students are at home, they are expected to be working on Acellus and Fast ForWord and any other work assigned by the teacher. If your student does not do a day's worth of work when at home, they will be counted absent. Just attending Zoom meetings with their teacher each day will not count as being in school. Parents who have chosen to have their students continue working at home will be required to meet the same requirements.

If your child becomes ill or there is a family emergency, please call the school to let us know that your child will be absent for the day. This applies to A/B days as well as work at home days.

Thank you for helping us with these new guidelines. If you have any questions, please call your child's teacher for their clarification.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Melisa Milan

Mrs. Melisa Milan Principal